
We have been busy with online 
learning this term and it has been 
great to see everyone engaging so 
well and share their brilliant work!  

 

Please continue to log into Doodle 
Maths and collect your stars!  

 Term 3 Newsletter 

Important dates for Term 4: 

• Term starts: Monday 22nd Feb 

• Annual Reviews: Wednesday 3rd March (Invites will be sent out) 

• Term ends: Tuesday 30th March 

Next term our topic will be ‘Healthy 
Me’. Please encourage your child to 
keep active by going for walks or 
playing outside and joining in with 

online PE lessons.  

Have a lovely break. 

Miss I Morgan 

This term we have  been  
looking at the  Chinese New 

Year, we have been busy   
creating a dragon in Art,    

using hand prints to create a 
colourful body.  


